Tuesday, January 28, 2014

The Pierce Public Schools Board of Education met for a special meeting at
6:30 p.m. in the High School conference room. In attendance were board members
Jacque Collison, Dan Unseld, Ted Krienke, Dave Lienemann, and Robert Hoffmann.
Also present was Superintendent Kendall Steffensen.

The Pledge of Allegiance was recited. The Open Meetings Act was referred to
with the president’s welcome.

Lienemann moved and Unseld seconded a motion to go into executive
session to discuss litigation with attorney Tim Engler. Voting unanimous with Kent
Hanlin absent, motion carried. The time was 6:33 p.m. Hanlin entered the session
at 6:34 p.m. and left at 6:58 p.m.

The Board came out of executive session at 7:09 p.m.

Unseld moved and Lienemann seconded a motion to adjourn. Voting
unanimous with Hanlin absent, motion carried. Meeting adjourned at 7:10 p.m.

The next regular meeting will be Monday, February 10, 2014 in the High
School conference room at 6:30 p.m. These meetings are open to the public. A
current agenda is available in the Superintendent’s office at the High School.
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